From: Henry, Vance 
Sent: Thursday, February 08, 2018 8:07 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: A caring Christmas concern for underprivileged families 

Steve,
During the Christmas holidays the City of Chicago was approached by a caring faith-based institution, who requested to remain anonymous, with an expressed desire to provide support to less fortunate families in more underserved neighborhoods.
And as the caring faith-based institution further inquired assistance of the City of Chicago to identify underserved neighborhoods and less resourced families, a number of local not-for-profit organizations were discussed who care for the needs of underprivileged families.
In response to the City of Chicago's assistance with a number of local not-for-profit organizations who serve underprivileged families, a caring faith-based institution provided resources to not-for-profit organizations who respectively shared those resources with the underprivileged families they serve. 
The Mayor's Office served as the coordinator for re-destributing these resources, though the recipients were chosen by the donating institution.

Vance T. Henry 

Chief of Faith-based Partnerships and Initiatives
Office of the Mayor 
